Dear Supervisors,

Please don't put profits over people, wildlife, public safety and the environment. As a long time resident of Yorkville |
enjoy our rural sense of community, uncluttered horizon and brilliant night skies. Years ago a big grower moved in
across the valley and we now see his unsightly greenhouses and are subjected to light/noise pollution at night. Not to
mention the waste generated from all the fertilizer bags, increased traffic and crime associated with the large scale
cannabis industry. Please protect our small growers, family farms and local economy not large cannabis profiteers.
Please keep our rangelands as they were intended not for a water consuming crop especially during our ongoing
drought. Enough is enough our hillsides are now looking like Humboldt County littered with big grow operations.
Thank you for listening and doing the right thing.

Peter Gordon



